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The Honorable Richard Hilderbrand, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

Statehouse, Room 142-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Hilderbrand: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 343 by Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 343 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 343 would update statutory terminology related to persons with hearing loss.  

Specifically, the term “hearing impairment” would be replaced by the term “hard of hearing.”  The 

bill contains other technical adjustments. 

 

 Enactment of SB 343 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Mark Shaver, Hearing Instruments Examiners  


